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CAM 17-0812 
 

 
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #17-0812 
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: June 20, 2017 
  
TITLE: Request for Deferment of the Lease Agreement with Las Olas SMI 

(Suntex Marina Investors), LLC to July 11, 2017 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission defer the Public Hearing of the lease 
agreement with Las Olas SMI, LLC, a subsidiary comprised of Suntex Marinas and 
Edgewater Resources, LLC, to July 11, 2017. 
 
 
Prepared by: Ryan Henderson, City Manager’s Office 
 
Department Director: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager  
 

 


